
ATTENTION KENT COUNTY GARBAGE COLLECTION DISTRICT  
AND SEWER DISTRICT CUSTOMERS 

 

The Kent County Levy Court Administra�ve Complex, including the 
Department of Public Works will be closed on Thursday, July 4, 2024 in 
observance of the Independence Day holiday. 
 
There will be NO trash service on Thursday July 4, 2024, for any Kent 
County Garbage Collec�on District customers.  Garbage, recycling, 
and yard waste collec�on will be delayed by one day star�ng 
Thursday, July 4th. 
Thursday pick-up will be Friday, and Friday pick up will be Saturday.  
 
If anyone experiences an emergency sewer issue during this �me, 
please call 302-363-4537 for service. 
 
If you have ques�ons about your service, please call the Public Works 
office at 302-744-2429, or send a message on Facebook. 
www.facebook.com/kclcdpw 
 

http://www.facebook.com/kclcdpw

